
To whom it may concern, 

 

I would ask the commission to seriously review the proposed rate hike being consider by 

Pennichuck Water upon the residents of Litchfield, NH. As a consumer and reviewing the 

provided details and proposal, I do not understand why the home owners of Litchfield will be 

subject to a significant rate hike. Below is a chart highlighting the average cost per gallon per 

town that Pennichuck services. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

As you can see, Litchfield is paying 2, 3, 4 and even 5 times the amount than any other town 

being serviced by Pennichuck. 

 

I would ask the commission to request from Pennichuck justification why the significant increase 

to the home owners of Litchfield and to contrast why Litchfield residents are paying the most 

compared to the other towns. 

 

I believe with your support they will consider retracting their increase proposal on the Litchfield 

community ( or at least to a bear minimum) and consider sharing the cost evenly across the other 

communities/ towns Pennichuck services. 



 

 

If they refuse to justify the reason for the increase and not explain why Litchfield has the highest 

cost, then please consider not granting the rate hike. 

 

Please consider, 

 

Regards, 

 

Dan & Trish Tiernan 

36 Lance Avenue 

Litchfield, NH 03052 

 

 


